
Dear Benjie,

I’m pleased to let you know that the medical accuracy review has been completed 
for the REAL Essentials curriculum. FYSB strives to ensure that adolescents, 
along with all recipients of public health information receive reliable and accurate 
information to best equip them to make healthy decisions for their lives.

Additionally, we want to ensure that information presented is medically accurate 
and appropriate for the targeted age groups. We hope that you found this process 
resourceful. The curriculum meets the definition of medically accurate as 
submitted and your program is approved to proceed with implementation.

If you have any questions, please let me know. Thank you and have a wonderful day.

 

Best,

Mona-Lee Belizaire, MSW, MPH
Program Specialist
Adolescent Pregnancy Prevention Program

Family and Youth Services Bureau
Administration on Children and Families
330 C Street, SW
3rd Floor, Room 3610A
Washington, DC 20201
Phone: (202) 205-4387
Email: mona-lee.belizaire@acf.hhs.gov


